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lan Hong has been coordinating the contributions to the Emond Molloy Memorial Scholarship
Fund. The following are the latest summary of the contributions as of 3rd June 2010. The
figures shown are in New Zealand Dollars. Please note that the money are held by the
University of Canterbury, Christchurch, New Zealand. Shelagh Murray from the Alumni Office is
the person to contact should you wish to find out more about it.
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